
                                                                
 

Masaryk Memorial Institute Inc.  
 

With the support of  
 

The Consulate General of the Czech Republic in Toronto  
 

 Wishes to invite you to the  
 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
 

Of 
 

Youth Choir KOS from Litomyšl 
 

under the leadership of Milan Motl,  
currently one of the most prominent conductors of youth choirs 

 

 
For more information about the choir please visit www.sborkos.cz    

 
WHERE:  St. Wenceslaus Church  
  496 Gladstone Avenue, Toronto, Ontario 
 
WHEN: Saturday, December 2nd, 2017 at 3 pm 
 
PROGRAM:  Christmas repertoire including passage from Ryba´s Czech Christmas Mass 

Czech folk songs adapted by contemporary composers 
Gospels, spiritual and Christmas songs  

 
ADMISSION:  20 CAD – at the door 
 Free admission for children up to 12 years 
 
 All proceeds will go to the Choir   

http://www.sborkos.cz/

